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Comments: E-bikes DO NOT belong in national forests. They pose a serious threat to both wildlife and human

visitors. They conflict with trail users such as hikers, horseback riders and bicyclists and the possibility for injuries

is very real. Allowing them into pristine public lands would be a serious hazard and should not be allowed.

 

I strongly and respectfully urge you to deny e-bikes into any of our national forests or federally protected public

lands.

 

Thank you.


